
Attn:  Incoming District Commanders and Department Vice 

Commanders for the 2018-2019 Legion Year 

 

The New Officers Meeting will be held on Saturday, August 4, 

2018, during the Department of Virginia Legion College NOT on 

Thursday of the Department Convention (July 12, 2018) this 

year.   

 

Please make sure you are registered to attend Legion College.   

 

For more information and the Registration Form, please go to 

the following link:   

http://valegion.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/2018-

Leadership-College-Registration-Package-03022018.pdf 
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